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October 2024 

 

 

The EV Show Horse committee met on October 8th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

Young Ambassador 
 
 

The Show Horse Young Ambassador, Charlotte, has been 
engaging with the Committee and has many ideas that they are 
interested in contributing. With the Show Horse season 
commencing, Show Horse competitors can expect to see the 
Young Ambassador join us for some of our upcoming events as 
she also works with the other Ambassadors in finalising some 
preparations for the 2025 Young Ambassador Program.  
 

 

State Team  
 
 
 

Entries opened up in early October and rider/horse packs are 
currently being finalised.  

 

Barastoc 
 

Barastoc entries are expected to open up in early November. 
Details about the event will follow within the coming weeks.  

  

Show Horse Nationals   With the Show Horse Nationals returning to WPNEC in 2025, 
planning is already underway. Despite being the early days with 
very few updates to be shared presently, there will be additional 
information available about the event in early 2025. 
 
 

  

EV Annual Awards & 
Show Horse  

The Committee will commence a review of the existing criteria 
and nomination forms for the 2025 EV Annual Awards.  
 
Additional details will be shared once the criteria have been 
reviewed, with information about eligible events to be available 
before the end of the year.  
 
 

  

Judges’ Seminar 
 

Preliminary dates have been reviewed with the 2024 seminar 
expected to be held at the end of November/early December. 
Additional details will follow shortly once the date have been 
confirmed.  
 

  

December Show  The Off the Track & Open December Show schedule is currently 
being finalised, with additional details to follow in the coming 
month. There will be two rings organised for the event with a 
range of OTT, Open, Newcomer, and Owner Rider/Home 
Produced Classes. 

 


